Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Deadline: 3/17/17 12:00 noon

From: Barbarabeaudreau

To: commentletters

Subject: Topic: Bay-Delta Plan 2-1-17
Date: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 4:18:22 PM SWRCB Clerk

I would like to comment on the revised Bay-Delta Plan Admendment & SED.

The proposed medium of 40 percent of unimpaired flow to the San Joaquin River from it's tributaries: the Stanislaus
, Tuolumne and Merced Rivers from Feb-June is an “excellent™ idea. This is a compromise that should work. The
health of the southern Delta is critical to the environment and farming in that region. The Bay-Delta ecosystem has
been under stress due to a reduced inflow of fresh water for a long time. The B/D Plan Admendment & SED as
proposed would be a positive step in reversing the degradation of that region. Thank you for all that is being done to
bring about a healthy long term solution.

Respectfully,
Richard G. Beaudreau
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